Articles needed from students

We hope you will like what you read in this first issue of the CCSUIsland Waves. If you don't, then get involved—write something and submit it. Staff meetings are Mondays at noon in conference room 1 in the Student Center.

This paper is intended to be a voice of and for the students of CCSU. That means we will accept news articles, opinion and creative writing submissions from all of the student body.

There is a review process which helps to determine what articles are printed, but at this point we need almost everything we can get.

In our March issue we hope to feature writings having to do with Spring Break and Women in History. April has holidays and some other occasions to write about. Check your calendars for holidays and remember that Earth Day is April 22. Submit writings early.

Whether this paper will publish monthly at an 8-page length will largely depend on submissions and advertising revenue. CCSU has paid for the printing, the actual work is done by a very few students and success of the paper will require long-term student support.